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June 16, 2022 

        

 

Mr. Chris Fortune  

Chris Fortune Construction 

1509 Duncan Road 

Knoxville, Tennessee 37919  

 

Re:   Jurisdictional Waters Report 

 Henderson Road Pond 

 Pigeon Forge, Tennessee 

 

Dear Mr. Fortune: 

 

According to my review of the information presented in the Jurisdictional Waters Report for Henderson Road Pond, 

Prepared by GEO Services, LLC, TDEC agrees with the finding that there is one hydraulically isolated pond within 

the area investigated and is not considered to be Waters of the State.    

 

Changes in long-term weather patterns, as well as physical and geological changes within a watershed, can cause the 

determination to change. Therefore, the Division of Water Resources reserves the right to change this classification 

if warranted.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 865-606-0678 or by e-mail at Leigh.Yates@tn.gov. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Leigh Yates, Jr. 

Environmental Scientist 

Division of Water Resources 

 

Enclosures 

 

cc: File: Waters of the State/ Sevier County  

 LTY  

 

 


